Skamaniademocrats replied

Sat, 23 Sep 2023 at 10:22 AM)

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>

External Email

Dear Ms. Hansen,

We are in receipt of the recent PDC allegation and we are working to determine where any error occurred. Regarding the first allegation the \$43.80 discrepancy may be difficult to locate based on the date of the occurrence however we will continue to review our records and provide a response. We will make every effort to provide up to date reports by the due date. We will work with the PDC to correct any errors found.

Respectfully, Grace D. Cross Skamania Democratic Central Committee Treasurer